GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND :
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF ENGINEER, PWD (HOUSING)
NAGALAND : KOHIMA

Dated Kohima the 5 ™ Feb. 2019
NOTIFICATION

No.CE(H)/T B/AIC/2019-2C : As resolved in the co-ordination meeting for
implementation of Accessible india Campaign held in the Conference
Hall of the Chief Secretary, Nagaland on 16/08/2018 and with reference
to Letter No.WH/B/8/09(H) Pt, Dated 20/09/18 and Leiter
No.SWWD/CDC-3/2006/VOL-li, Dated 30™ August 2018, it is hereby
notified that :

1. Henceforth, all public/government buildings in the state of

" Nagaland should be made accessible to person with disability

(PwDs) and to create a barrier free environment in all the
buildings.

2. All public toilets are to be made Disability — Friendly and
furthermore, the executing agency should ensure that the doors
are made accessible and as per laid down specifications.

This notification comes into immediate effect.

© (EF. HKAHUTO SUMI)
Chief Engineer, PWD (Housing)
Nagaland : Kohima




